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Oregon's vote-by-mail system has been enormously successful in encouraging more 

people to vote, ensuring leadership that more accurately reflects our citizenry. Now 

it's time to take the next step toward real representation by establishing ranked-

choice voting in state and federal elections. This model, already in use in four 

jurisdictions in Oregon, enables voters to choose from among a more diverse set of 

candidates and to focus on issues rather than personalities. Ranked-choice voting is 

the only logical way to ensure leadership that truly reflects the electorate. Thank you 

for your consideration. 


